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12/07/2023  08:45:342023/2837/T COMMNT Dr Vicki Harding ThIs silver birch tree is magnificent, and a significant contributor to an important green area here for wildlife 

habitat behind the large area of car parks associated with Old Brewery Mews.  It can be clearly seen through 

the big gap between 21 and 23 Rudall Crescent.

However, since it is clearly dying and is a 2-stem coppice, it is a danger to garden users.

Please could this s211 Notice of Intent be converted to a DD Notice and a requirement made for a tree of 

similar final size and human and wildlife amenity.

Vicki Harding, Society Tree Officer, Heath & Hampstead Society
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